Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public informational open house for proposed improvements to the Interstate 95 (I-95) at LPGA Blvd. Interchange in Volusia County, Florida to which all persons are invited. 

DATE AND TIME:  Wednesday, November 28, 2018, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE:  Daytona State Advanced Technology College (ATC) Room 109, 1700 Technology Blvd., Daytona Beach, FL 32117. 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:  The FDOT is holding a public informational open house for proposed improvements to the I-95 at LPGA Blvd. Interchange in Volusia County, Florida. The project involves the study of modifications to the existing partial cloverleaf interchange at I-95 and LPGA Blvd. in Daytona Beach, Volusia County. The interchange modifications are included in the River to Sea Transportation Planning Organization’s 2040 Long Range Transportation Plan as a project addressing transportation demand and safety issues.

During the open house, participants will have an opportunity to view project displays, speak with project representatives and express their views concerning the interchange improvements being studied. Five LPGA Boulevard intersections between North Tomoka Farms Road and Clyde Morris Blvd. are also being evaluated as part of the study. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, by e-mail at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: N/A

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring accommodations to participate in this open house or persons who require translation services (free of charge) are asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the open house by contacting: Hatem Aguib, project manager, by phone at (386)943-5559, or by email at Hatem.Aguib@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact FDOT by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: the FDOT Project Manager, Hatem Aguib, P.E. at (386)943-5559 or by e-mail at Hatem.Aguib@dot.state.fl.us or visit http://www.cflroads.com/project/439220-1/I-95_Interchange_at_LPGA_Blvd. 

